
 

 Stow Police Department   
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/27/2021  Thru: 10/03/2021     0000 - 2359    Printed: 10/04/2021 
 
 
 
For Date: 09/27/2021  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0735 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] WASHINGTON ST + TECHNOLOGY DR 
         Narrative:     

09/27/2021 0735 Caller requesting an police report. Calling  
party advised 911 is not for administrative requests, but  
for emergencies. 
 

 
                0835 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/27/2021 0835 A Doctors Office in Acton reported a older  
female that looked disheveled came into their office today  
with no appointment and told them her life and house was  
being taken over. The party further stated the party taken  
over her house as well. The calling party was advised that  
the female she called about is well known to us, and she  
will be checked on. 
09/27/2021 0847 S9 checked the property and no vehicles on  
scene, and no one home at this time. 
 

 
                0918 THREATS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/27/2021 0919 Party into station to speak with S9. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-114-OF 
 
                0937 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

09/27/2021 0939 Party located at her residence. Police and  
fire enroute to check on her. 
09/27/2021 0955 E19 reports refusal obtained, all units  
clear at this time. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-739-IN 
 
                1008 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ROBINWOOD LN 
         Narrative:     

09/27/2021 1008 Caller reporting that yesterday while  
turning around at location, he hit a damaged a mailbox. The  
operator spoke with the home owner and they said it wasn't a  
big deal. Party advised he should have called yesterday for  
an Officer to take a report, but his information will be  
logged for reference. Party advised to contact his insurance  
and fill out a motor vehicle crash report. 
 

 
                1021 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Investigated   
  Location/Address:    RIDGEWOOD RD 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-740-IN 
 
                1024 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [MAL] BOSTON SCIENTIFIC WAY 
         Narrative:     

09/27/2021 1024 Caller reports accidentally dialing 911, call  
transferred to Marlborough for response. 
 

 
                1403 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1455 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    RUSSET LN 
         Narrative:     

S22 spoke with and advised walk-in about problem with UPS  
driving on her lawn. 
 

 
                1518 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk-in request to speak to an officer in regards to an  
incident which occurred at the post office. Party reported,  
her brother in-law was also at the post office, and when he  
saw her, he made the comment, long time no see.  RP left  
immediately. RP states there is an ongoing legal issue  
between the family. 
 

 
                1556 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    KALOUSDIAN PARCEL - HUDSON RD + BILLADELL RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 meeting with conservation trust member regarding illegal  
dumping at location. 
 

 
                1612 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 52] SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports summer kitchen door motion. S1 and S22  
responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
S22 reports building checked. No problems found. 
 

 
                1629 ANIMAL GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 638GREAT] LION'S FIELD - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports Parties in an orange truck possibly releasing  
a groundhog.  S7 and S22 responded. 
 

 
                1640 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1733 ANIMAL No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports his 40lb brown mix breed ran off.  Caller was  
advised. 
 

 
                1819 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports male party with Severe back pain. S22, R17,  
E14 and L3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transported patient to Emerson BLS.  S/m 0.0 E/m 8.9 
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-741-IN 
 
                1839 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND "TOWN FOREST" - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1847 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1855 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he found a bike with a helmet at the plaza.  
Caller was advised. S22 responded. 
 

 
                2356 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Natick PD request a message delivery regarding a vehicle on  
the property of a business in there town that has damage. 
 

         Narrative:     
services rendered. 
 

 
 
For Date: 09/28/2021  -  Tuesday  
 
                0012 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0611 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0748 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    TREATY ELM LN 
         Narrative:     

09/28/2021 0748 Caller reporting a Black lab mix in her  
yard, the dog has a Wayland Dog License. The dog is in the  
fenced in area. Info relayed to ACO. 
 

 
                0800 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
       Refer To Incident:    21-115-OF 
 
                0808 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0838 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/28/2021 0838 Party in for a copy of a police report. 
 

 
                0949 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0954 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1006 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] GREEN RD 
         Narrative:     

09/28/2021 1007 Bolton Public Safety requesting a BLS  
ambulance to location for a student needing to be  
transported. 
09/28/2021 1029 R17 transporting S/M 0.0 
09/28/2021 1056 R17 off at Emerson E/M 10.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-743-IN 
 
                1052 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated   
  Location/Address:    DRIVING RANGE - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

09/28/2021 1052 Caller reporting the porta-potti looks like  
it was blown up sometime last night. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-116-OF 
 
                1156 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

09/28/2021 1157 Party wanting to speak with S22, party  
advised and will be in later to see S22 in person. 
 

 
                1501 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports order of gas. S12 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     



E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Command reports they are investigating an order of chlorine. 
 

         Narrative:     
Command reports source of order found.  Excessive use of  
bleach.  Building was ventilated. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-744-IN 
 
                1509 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dead skunk in the road. GH was notified. 
 

 
                1511 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1645 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 followed up on possible tip on open case. 
 

 
                1704 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + CRESCENT ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports someone hit his car and then drove off. S7  
and S10 responded. 
 

        Refer To Summons:    21-46-AR 
        Refer To Accident:    21-62-AC 
 
                1751 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Telemarketer call received on emergency number.  No call  
back available. 
 

 
                1754 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1754 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2143 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + GREAT RD 
 
                2347 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/29/2021  -  Wednesday  
 
                0502 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports large branch in the roadway. 
 

         Narrative:     
branch removed from roadway. 
 

 
                0703 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0931 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] MASS AVE 
         Narrative:     

911 cell phone open line received from Acton.  Party stated  
he dialed accidentally. S21 advised caller. S21 contacted  
Acton PSAP and passed on information. 
 

 



                1126 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                1133 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    TREATY ELM LN 
 
                1134 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

Alarm investigation. S9 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
L4 reports faulty device. 
 

         Narrative:     
L4 reports batteries replaced in unit. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-745-IN 
 
                1156 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a dead racoon and skunk.  GH was notified. 
 

 
                1213 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    KETTELL PLAIN RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports fraudulent activity on her business account.  
S9 spoke to and advised party. See report! 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-117-OF 
 
                1408 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [LI] COUGHLIN RD + CRESTVIEW RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports  a horse is loose and running around  
Littleton. S21 transferred caller to Littleton PD. 
 

 
                1509 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PEABODY DR 
 
                1531 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1537 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                1541 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1554 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1617 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    LANTERN LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports being the victim of an unemployment scam.   
Caller reports their personal information was used to open  
an unemployment account.  Caller provided with call number  
and information. 
 

 
                1618 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1619 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

Box 4435 sounding. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reporting Workers in basement creating dust that  
activated system. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-746-IN 



 
                1710 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HIGH ST + MARLBORO RD 
 
                1734 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                1750 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1752 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    W ACTON RD + WARREN RD 
 
                1757 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    149558AB 
 
                1804 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1926 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a MV in the lot after sun set. S7/S12  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
S12 reporting MV GOA. 
 

 
                1957 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD + WARREN RD 
 
                2012 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                2025 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 38] APPLE COUNTRY ANIMAL HOSPITAL - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 09/30/2021  -  Thursday  
 
                0123 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] APSLEY ST 
         Narrative:     

Abandoned 911 call with mapping of 9546-meter radius. Upon  
call back a female answered stating the phone was having  
problems and didn't answer any other questions and  
disconnected. All callback attempts after had a error  
message stating the person dialed is not able to receive   
calls at this time. 
 

 
                0724 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
          Location:    [HAR] 495 S 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports he was involved in an accident on 495 south.  
S21 transferred caller to SP. 
 

 
                0841 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0929 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    KINGLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a person with purple hair and wearing all  
black hanging out near the old fire access road, acting  
strange. S10 responded. 
 

 
                0932 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180TAYLOR] MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0949 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 Refer To Citation:    150185AB 



 
                1050 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports many large trucks traveling down his road.  
Caller was advised to contact the Traffic Advisory Committee  
and forward the complaint through their submittal form.   
Caller was advised to call back if he had problems doing so,  
or needed further assistance. 
 

 
                1204 VANDALISM REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports graffiti at their business. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-118-OF 
 
                1230 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1238 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD + WOODLAND WAY 
 
                1337 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1345 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1540 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] COX ST 
         Narrative:     

911 Caller in Hudson. Transferred to Hudson 911. 
 

 
                1750 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1751 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police and Fire responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
Party assisted. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-747-IN 
 
                2050 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2230 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] 495 N 
         Narrative:     

 Open 911 call (music heard) no response. Multiple call  
backs no answer. 
 

 
                2307 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S9 assisted walk-in. 
 

         Narrative:     
S9 spoke with parents from Wayland who are looking for their  
kids who left from a residence in Stow.  BOLO was sent out  
and Marlborough PD was contacted to check an address of  
where the youths may be. 
 

 
 
For Date: 10/01/2021  -  Friday  
 
                0622 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [ACT] FARMSTEAD WAY 
         Narrative:     



Caller from Acton reports his mother just passed out and  
would like an ambulance. S21 transferred caller to Acton  
PSAP. 
 

 
                0824 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0830 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    21 - LAWS LN 
 
                0902 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD + GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    151071AB 
 
                0921 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/01/2021 0921 Council on Aging reports getting a call from  
the involved party that she fell and hit her head. Police,  
fire enroute. ALS notified and responding. 
10/01/2021 0934 R17 & ALS transporting to Emerson S/M 0.0 
10/01/2021 0948 R17 & ALS off E/M 7.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-748-IN 
 
                0934 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

WALK THROUGH 
 

 
                0948 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0959 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1023 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 366] TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

10/01/2021 1024 Motor vehicle lock out. 
10/01/2021 1042 Unable to gain access. 
 

 
                1048 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1050 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 366] TAYLOR RD 
 
                1057 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
 
                1141 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 11WARREN01] PILOT GROVE APARTMENTS - WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

10/01/2021 1142 Box 4435 placed into test. 
 

 
                1224 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1311 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
 
                1328 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

10/01/2021 1329 Multiple callers reporting a man walking  
funny and stumbling on Great Road and now resting on a  
mailbox at location. 
10/01/2021 1338 Party checked on and is fine. 
 

 
                1447 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] MAIN ST 



         Narrative:     
caller reports mva in bolton. bolton pd was advised. 
 

 
                1534 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1556 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    151418AB 
 
                1600 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1613 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
        Refer To Summons:    21-47-AR 
 
                1704 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD + ADAMS DR 
 
                1732 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a male down on the ground. res17e19/als6  
respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 s/m 0.0 at 17:49 
 
res17 e/m 6.7 at 18:01 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-749-IN 
 
                1811 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

paperwork service. unable to locate party. male was stacked  
up at the door since Aug 20th. no service. 
 

 
                1850 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

received a 911 call that was dropped. unable to call back  
and did not receive a good location. t-mobile was contacted  
and unable to ping phone. t -mobile gave me the name and  
address for the owner of that cell number. Fitchburg pd was  
called for a wellness check. 
 

         Narrative:     
Fitchburg police went to the address provided by t-mobile  
and were told she no longer resides at the address. I tried  
to call the phone again and it is still going to voicemail.  
unable to get in contact with original 911 caller. 
 

 
                1947 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE REFUGE - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1949 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                2021 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BROOKSIDE AVE 
 
                2025 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2037 RADAR Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
 
                2038 Town Beach Check Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2041 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 



 
                2053 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 Refer To Citation:    151644AB 
 
                2100 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + BRUEN RD 
 
                2114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + JOHNSTON WAY 
 
                2127 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD + SUDBURY RD 
 
 
For Date: 10/02/2021  -  Saturday  
 
                0050 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

lifeline reports a elderly female fallen 
 

         Narrative:     
res17/l2 respond. patient refusal. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-750-IN 
 
                0643 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 0643 Caller reporting extreme stomach pain. 
10/02/2021 0657 R17 transporting to Emerson S/M 0.0 
10/02/2021 0711 R17 off at Emerson E/M 6.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-751-IN 
 
                0718 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 0720 Party assisted with expired medication. 
 

 
                0903 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 0905 Party requesting to speak to ACO about a  
situation with a dog. ACO to be notified. 
 

 
                0936 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    GROVE HILL RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 0938 S8 attempting to serve summons at location. 
 

         Narrative:     
10/02/2021 0941 S8 reports unable to serve at this time. 
 

 
                0944 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0957 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1000 Party into station to file a no trespass  
order. Party advised it must be served and to come back with  
proof of service. 
 

 
                1013 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WARREN RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1013 Caller reporting a friend not feeling well  
and requesting transport to the hospital. 
 

         Narrative:     
10/02/2021 1039 R17 enroute to Emerson S/M 0.0. 



 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1055 R17 off. E/M 7.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-752-IN 
 
                1048 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 Refer To Citation:    152044AB 
 
                1056 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1106 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60GREATRD] BELLIVEAU RESIDENCE - GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    152066AB 
 
                1111 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1125 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1126 Caller complaining about traffic from Honey  
Pot Orchards. 
 

 
                1224 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1225 Party reporting a criminal situation  
involving his wife's employee. Party advised to contact  
Marlborough PD where the alleged incidents took place. 
 

 
                1235 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1237 Calling reporting she is the parking lot  
that she is here to drop off dog poop for testing. Party  
advised to contact her vet because the police does not take  
animal fecal matter samples for testing. 
 

 
                1307 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1309 Caller complaining about traffic. Caller  
advised that we are aware of the traffic. 
 

 
                1310 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1312 Caller reporting her black German Shephard  
missing for approx. 30 minutes. No collar but microchipped.  
Information relayed to ACO for follow-up. 
10/02/2021 1421 Reporting party called to state that she has  
found her dog. ACO notified. 
 

 
                1343 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 99] SHELBURNE FARMS - WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1343 S1 reports minor MVA at location.  
10/02/2021 1349 S1 reports no report needed, minor in  
nature, damage under $1,000. Occurred on private property. 
 

 
                1355 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1357 Caller reporting vehicles parking on side of  
Sudbury rd. 



10/02/2021 1405 S8 reports 1 vehicle parked completely on  
side of road, not a hazard. 
 

 
                1425 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] ESPIE RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1427 S8 reports he is out with MV at location,  
Maynard has been advised. Directing traffic at this time. 
 

 
                1436 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S8 reporting MV in lot. 
 

 
                1441 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting 2 youths on the property opening cars and  
taking Photos. S8/S22 responding. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-119-OF 
 
                1453 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    TREFRY LN 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Fire and ALS responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Emerson Hospital with ALS S/M 0.0 E/M  
9.3 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-753-IN 
 
                1455 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Open 911 call. Upon call back spoke with a F party who  
stated accidental by cell phone in the apple orchard. Detail  
officer notified. 
 

 
                1508 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Apple orchard Manager reporting traffic on the roadway  
affecting egress from lots B & C S8/ S1 responding. 
 

 
                1511 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    JOANNE DR + SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police, Fire and ALS  
responding. Sudbury A2 responding for Mutual aid Ambulance.  
S22 administered 1 round of Epi Pen at 1518 
 

         Narrative:     
Sudbury A2 Transporting to Framingham 1541 S/M 0.0 E/M 11.2 
 

       Refer To Incident:    21-120-OF 
      Refer To Fire Case:    21-754-IN 
 
                1536 DISABLED MV No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BOON RD 
 
                1547 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with LTC application information. 
 

 
                1626 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    KETTELL PLAIN RD 
         Narrative:     

S22 assisting Southborough PD. area checked unfounded. 



 
 
                1631 LOCKOUT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1631 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police, Fire and ALS  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Children’s hospital. S/M 0.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-755-IN 
 
                1703 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co requesting dispatch for rear door. S8/S22  
responding. Alarm Canceled by alarm co and homeowner. 
 

 
                1900 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1903 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1906 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                1921 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

10/02/2021 1923 Two vehicles in lot no one around playing  
field or beach area. 
 

 
                1933 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                1942 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
 
                1953 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller in Hudson Requesting medical. Transferred to  
Hudson 911. 
 

 
                2010 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2021 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] CHESTNUT ST 
         Narrative:     

Accidental 911 call by cell phone. Hudson PD notified. 
 

 
                2302 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    TREATY ELM LN 
         Narrative:     

caller reports hearing gunshots in the woods. 
 

         Narrative:     
units checked the area and surrounding roads with negative  
findings. 
 

 
                2331 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

28 REPORTS TWO VEHICLES OCCUPIED. 12 RESPONDS. 
 

         Narrative:     



A GROUP OF TEENS WERE LOCATED AND THEYRE PARENTS CALLED TO  
PICK THEM UP. VEHICLES WILL REMAIN TILL MORNING WHEN THEY  
CAN BE PICKED UP. 
 

 
 
For Date: 10/03/2021  -  Sunday  
 
                0050 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 14NORTHSHO] BOAT RAMP - NORTH SHORE DR 
 
                0437 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

caller request lift assist for a fall. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-756-IN 
 
                0546 ALARM, BURGLAR False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

commercial burglar alarm. 
 

         Narrative:     
units respond, locate employee who set off the alarm by  
accident. spoken to. 
 

 
                0814 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

Fd requesting dispatch for Co alarm sounding. Police and  
Fire responding.  
E14 reporting faulty detector on the 1st floor homeowner  
advised.  
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-757-IN 
 
                0843 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] LAKESIDE AVE 
         Narrative:     

911 caller in Hudson requesting medical. Transferred to  
Hudson 911. 
 

 
                0903 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + MINISTERS WAY 
 
                0920 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST 
 
                0937 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical. Police Fire and ALS  
responding. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 Transporting to Emerson Hospital with ALS S/M 0.0 E/M  
7.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    21-758-IN 
 
                0945 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a lost wallet. Information logged. 
 

 
                1010 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                1038 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1245 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

S1 reporting Traffic is backed up on Boon rd to # 88 and  
Whitman is backed up to Robert Rd. 
 

 
                1247 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1308 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Accidental 911 call by cellphone. S12 checked the area  
noting unusual to report. 
 

 
                1308 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD + ARBOR GLEN DR 
 
                1322 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a F party with a child she believes may  
need some help. S28 responding. S28 Transporting the F Party  
and child to Lot B at 1331 ending at 1338 
 

 
                1326 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1615 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

WHITMAN, BOON, SUDBURY CLEAR 
 

 
                1619 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] CELL PHONE TOWER - SARATOGA DR 
         Narrative:     

WPH1 call received from tower in Hudson.  Call came from  
uninitialized number.  Unable to call back. 
 

 
                1747 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1750 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2051 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] WASHINGTON ST 
         Narrative:     

WPH2 hangup from Hudson. S21 transferred caller to Hudson  
PSAP. 
 

 
 

 


